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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

RN7 decision date 
3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 8:38 AM
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Hi, Nick
 
I have not heard from Louis about this, so thought i would contact you.  We need NECC to request an extension of the
decision date for RN-07.  If you submit your response soon, then the end of February should be good.  If your response
will not be for a couple weeks, extend the date until middle of March please.
 
Thanks,
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 

Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com> Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 10:26 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

 

NECC requests an extension for RN-07 un�l March 15.

 

Thanks,

Nick

 

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 8:39 AM 
To: Nick Mason 
Subject: RN7 decision date

 

Hi, Nick
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I have not heard from Louis about this, so thought i would contact you.  We need NECC to request an extension of the
decision date for RN-07.  If you submit your response soon, then the end of February should be good.  If your response
will not be for a couple weeks, extend the date until middle of March please.

 

Thanks,

Rob

 

 

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 10:31 AM
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Nick.  I will update our Permit System to reflect that date.
 
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
 
 
On Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 10:27 AM Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com> wrote: 

Rob,

 

NECC requests an extension for RN-07 un�l March 15.
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Thanks,

Nick

 

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 8:39 AM 
To: Nick Mason 
Subject: RN7 decision date

 

Hi, Nick

 

I have not heard from Louis about this, so thought i would contact you.  We need NECC to request an extension of the
decision date for RN-07.  If you submit your response soon, then the end of February should be good.  If your response
will not be for a couple weeks, extend the date until middle of March please.

 

Thanks,

Rob

 

 

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203

rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
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